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  School of Gymnastics 

 

  

 

FEBRUARY 

HALF TERM GYM CAMP 
 

Dates are now available on the website 

if you would like to book your child’s 

place. 

Please note that the cut-off date for each 

camp is 2 days before, please book as 

soon as possible to avoid 

disappointment. 

 

£21 full day,   £11 for half a day 

 

Children 3-4 years £7.50 Wednesday 

afternoon only 

 

 
 

 

We post updates daily so for the latest club info please go to our 

Facebook page.   

 

 

 

From all the coaches at Harlequin we hope you had a wonderful Christmas and wish you a Happy 

and Healthy New Year. 
 

LOST PROPERTY – Any items of clothing left behind will be placed in the lost property bin which is situated in the 

changing rooms. We had a variety of items left last year which ranged from school uniforms and book bags to socks and 

coats. Please check your child has left with everything, we will try and re-unite if named but items left we will donate to a 

charity shop at the end of each term. Harlequin will not be held responsible for any items left behind. 

 

PARKING – Please could we remind you to park ONLY in our car park directly outside our doors or in the shared carpark 

to the side of our building. The car park is not very big so please be courteous.  Thank you 

HARLEQUINS DATABASE details 

 
If we could remind you all that keeping your details 

up-to-date is really important especially contact 

details, therefore if we could ask that you login via 

paysubsonline account to amend any details which 

may have changed. 

 

As a club we regularly take photos which we like to 

share on our Facebook or Website. We are aware 

that parents may not wish their child’s photo to be 

taken. Please could I ask that you tick the relevant 

box at the bottom of your profile account, this will 

enable us to keep our records up-to-date. 

 

Thank you 

COLD NIGHTS 
Please can we ask that all children make 

sure that when leaving the gym 

they put on suitable clothing to 

keep warm. 

No PLAYGYM 
There will be no playgym on 

 TUESDAY 6th February 

due to a Schools Competition. 

 

http://www.harlequin.co.uk/
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NOTICES 
Please can we ask that you read the 

notices that we put up around the 

waiting areas and corridors, apart from 

the email, our website site and 

newsletter this is another way of 

communicating to you. 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 
Lots of fun was had by all at our Christmas Party.  

COACH of the YEAR 
Thank you to all the gymnasts for your votes. 

Recreational Coaches of the Year 

1st Dawn Thurgood 

2nd Simon Sedgley 

3rd Natalie Stringer 

Recreational Junior coach of the Year 

1st Molly Walsh 

2nd Amy Thurgood 

3rd Max Rowland 
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